Serving Schedule for December 29, 2024
Elders: Kris Segneri and Jairon Walk
Deacons: Cristin Weber and Stephanie Brown

Announcements
We will have a brief congregational meeting following worship on December 29 to vote on the proposed
2025 budget.

A big "thank you" to Erin and Steve Schutt for getting the church website up and running. The
search committee has submitted the church profile to the region and the search for a new pastor has
begun. If you have any questions about the search, please see a search committee member.( Steve,
Erin, Kris, Debbie)

Come join us for coffee hour this Sunday at 9:15am in the fellowship hall. It's a great way to start your
day! We'll have coffee, food, and fellowship. All are welcome.

We are collecting canned fruit for the food pantry this month. We will collect donations of cereal during the
month of January. Donations may be placed in the container in the narthex.

Please plan to stay after worship next Sunday, Jan. 5 to help with "unhanging of the greens".
Upcoming Events

December 29 Congregational meeting following worship to vote on the proposed 2025 budget.
January 5 "Unhanging of the greens" following worship

January 12 Elders meeting following worship
January 15 Choir practice 7:00pm



